
THE CITY OF PORTSMOUTH SEEKS PUBLIC INPUT ON FUTURE 
IMPROVEMENTS TO THE ROUTE 33 CORRIDOR FROM PEVERLY 

HILL ROAD TO BORTHWICK AVENUE 
 
The NH Department of Transportation and the City of Portsmouth are 
beginning the engineering work needed to develop preliminary plans for 
future improvements to the Railroad Bridge & approaches from Peverly Hill 
Road to Griffin Road.  Before proceeding with the necessary engineering 
work, the Department and the City want to hear from local drivers and 
residents. 
 
A Public Informational Meeting and Workshop will be held on Tuesday 
December 13, 2005 at the Portsmouth Public Works Department in the 1st 
Floor Conference Room (Located at 680 Peverly Hill Road).  The meeting 
will be from 6 to 7 PM to review the existing conditions plan and then from 
7 to 9:00 PM City representatives and the City’s consultant will listen to 
comments and concerns, answer questions and make sure all project related 
issues are being discussed.  
 
Items to be discussed at this meeting include issues such as public safety, 
pedestrian, bicyclist, traffic and bridge construction. 
 
Anyone with an interest in the project is invited to attend and participate in 
the meeting. 
 
 
FOR MORE INFORMATION: Deborah Finnigan, Portsmouth DPW, 603-766-1415 
 
 


